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7 Iverson road

NW6 2QT

15/02/2018  20:32:562018/0156/P OBJ agnes peyser I strongy object to this application. The current building does not overlook my garden 

because has small opaque windows, however these changes would consist of a complete 

loss of privacy in my garden, with large windows overlooking directly onto my property. This 

is not acceptable. Additionally theincreased height of the building would make the area 

more claustrophobic. Please reject these changes
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